
9th Grade Expectations 

 

 Help with preparation/serving hot lunch as scheduled. 

 

 Class Trip:  Chicago, Illinois organized by Dr. Daniel Sweetman (845-406-

2117).  Room mothers will be contacted if help is needed with snacks, etc. 

 

 Bake Sale Fundraiser:  Room mothers organize five bake sales:  

 

(1) October PTA Open House 

(2) December Music Night 

(3) March PTA Meeting/Elementary Crafts 

(4) March Music Night 

(5) May PTA Meeting/Music Night 

 

The monies go to their Class Fund.  These funds are used for banquet 

expense in 11th grade and various class expenses in 12th grade (i.e., grad 

picture, group picture, $10 toward after-grad dinner, D.C. video, etc.).  The 

goal is to earn $10 per student per bake sale.  If parents prefer to 

contribute $10 in cash rather than bringing baked goods; that is acceptable 

also.  Donated baked goods should be packaged and ready for sale, if 

possible.  Room moms hand out bake sale fliers to students a week prior to 

each bake sale and a reminder call a couple of days before the bake sale is 

recommended.  Bake sale profits are given to Gert Van Roekel at the high 

school office. 

 

 Fund Balance:  The fund activity/balance information is available any time 

by contacting Gert VanRoekel. 

 

 


